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NOTICE OF HEARING 

AIR POLLUTION CONTROL DISTRICT HEARING BOARD 

 

SAN LUIS OBISPO, CALIFORNIA: – The San Luis Obispo County Air Pollution Control 

District (APCD) Hearing Board is providing notice to the public that it will conduct a public 

hearing on Monday, November 18, 2019, at 9:00 a.m. at the South County Regional Center 

located at 800 West Branch Street, Arroyo Grande, California 93420. The hearing will 

discuss a new petition related to the existing Stipulated Order of Abatement 17-01 issued 

to California Department of Parks and Recreation Off-Highway Motor Vehicle Division.  

That Order was issued in April of 2018 concerns Particulate Matter emissions from the 

Oceano Dunes State Vehicular Recreation Area (SVRA). 

 

The Hearing Board will consider possible modifications of the existing Stipulated Order of 

Abatement 17-01 (April 2018) or the issuance of a new Order of Abatement to address 

violations of state and local air quality regulations and standards. 

 

The hearing will provide an opportunity for the public to make general comments and on 

any item considered. Written public comments may be submitted in advance of the 

hearing to info@slocleanair.org. 

 

 

November 18, 2019  

9:00 a.m.  

South County Regional Center 

800 West Branch Street, Arroyo Grande, CA 93420 

 

 

To view all related documents, or to find out more about the efforts to mitigate dust 

emissions from the Oceano Dunes, visit SLOCleanAir.org/air-quality/oceano-dunes-efforts. 
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